
Working together for Longman 
With COVID-19 restrictions eased in recent months, I have 
been out and about in our wonderful community meeting 
our local schools, businesses, organisations and residents. 

Here in the western part of Longman, people are working 
hard to negotiate the social and economic impacts of the 
virus that continue to challenge us. 

I recently held several mobile offices with Member for 
Glass House Andrew Powell in Wamuran, D’Aguilar and 
Bellthorpe where we heard from locals on a whole range 
of issues. I have spent considerable time on the ground 
chatting to people about things that matter to them, like 
access to health services, reducing crime and improving 
roads. Together with Andrew Powell, I am working on 
solutions to fix these issues. 

I also visited principal Paul Simpson at Wamuran State 
School and principal Julianne Mabb at Delany Creek State 
School and got to see the wonderful initiatives students 
and teachers are working on. Our future is in great hands. 

I was also able to secure funding for Woodfordia’s 
Rainforest Habitat Project and to the SVDP Society’s St 
Mary’s Conference in Woodford for computer and office 
equipment. 

For updates on what’s happening in Longman, follow  
me on Facebook. If you need any assistance or  
support, contact my office on 5432 3177 or email  
terry.young.mp@aph.gov.au. 
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About politics
Please select one of the following options: (optional)

I ALWAYS support the following party

  Liberal National       Labor       Greens       One Nation	

  Independent/Other                      

OR I USUALLY support the following party

  Liberal National       Labor       Greens       One Nation	

  Independent/Other                            

OR     I DON’T support any political party

Thank you for completing this survey
Simply take a photo and email your completed survey to:  
terry.young.mp@aph.gov.au
Alternatively, you can post a hard copy to: 
PO Box 42, Caboolture QLD 4510

The issues
Please number the four issues that concern you most.

	 Lower taxes

	 Strengthening the economy

	 Delivering better hospitals and outcomes

	 Building better and safer roads

	 Investing in better education, skills and training opportunities

	 Tackling local crime and drugs

	 More and better paying jobs

	 Helping small businesses get ahead

	 Supporting seniors in retirement and delivering quality aged care

	 Tackling climate change

	 Affordable and reliable energy

	 Protecting retirement savings from unfair taxes

Your work
Please select the option which best reflects your current situation: 

  Full-time 	   Part-time	   Self-employed

  At home parent	   Unemployed 	   Student

  Age pensioner 	   Disability pensioner	   Self-funded retiree

Your Occupation

Name

Home phone

Mobile phone

Address

Email

DELIVERING FOR 

Woodford Show Society: Chairlift and  
Air-Conditioning Stronger Communities Grant
I recently visited the Woodford Show Society to chat with 
president Val Reichle and vice president Peter Ostman about 
their new chairlift and air-conditioning. Val and Peter showed me 
around their facilities and told me how much of a difference this 
chairlift would make in their daily operations. Sadly COVID-19 put 
an end to this year’s show, but the society is determined to put 
on an event next year the whole community can enjoy. 

Woodford Golf Club: Car Park Expansion 
Stronger Communities Grant 
I visited Pat Atee at the Woodford Golf Club and was able to see 
how our investment of $12,500 was put to good use in a much-
needed car park expansion which also made it much safer for 
golfers. Previously during busy days, people were parking under 
the nearby trees and Pat had concerns over safety with falling 
branches. Thanks to this funding, the club has more space to 
park on those busy Saturdays. 

Your details
Please complete the following details so that I can stay in touch 
and keep you informed.

How do you prefer to be contacted?  

  Mail       SMS       Email

In Parliament
If you could raise one issue in the Federal Parliament, 
what would it be?

Our Community
If you could fix one problem in our local area, what would it be? 

OUR COMMUNITY 



PROJECT UPDATE - BRIBIE ISLAND ROAD AND
OLD TOORBUL POINT ROAD INTERSECTION
This $30.4 million upgrade is part of a joint 
funding agreement between the Morrison 
Government ($20 million) and Queensland 
Government ($10.4 million). 

Excavation works on the north-western 
side of the intersection to prepare for road 
widening continue and earthworks have 
also started on the north-eastern side of the 
intersection. Some intermittent night works 
will be undertaken while temporary road 
lighting is installed within the project area. 

Construction began in mid-July and should 
be completed in early 2021, weather and 
construction conditions permitting. 

This project is supporting jobs at a time when 
maintaining jobs has never been more critical.

Local school students were recently given hands-on 
welding experience using the latest 3D reality welding 
simulators at TAFE Queensland’s Caboolture campus. 
It was great to see these guys using this impressive 
technology which was provided thanks to $750,000 in 
federal government funding. 

Students from Caboolture State High School, Tullawong 
State High School, St Columban’s College, and Horizons 
College were all taught how to use the hi-tech simulators 
before going into a live workshop.

The opportunities for young people in the welding 
industry are huge and we saw some surprised faces 
when the kids learnt top earners were more than 
$200,000 a year. 

VIRTUAL WELDING AT TAFE 

Project update - Bruce Highway, Bribie 
Island Rd to Steve Irwin Way (Exit 163) 
This $662.5 million project will widen the 11km stretch of the Bruce 
Highway from 4 to 6 lanes between Caboolture-Bribie Island Road 
and Steve Irwin Way (Exit 163). 

This will include upgrading creek crossings at Lagoon, King Johns, 
Six Mile and Beerburrum Creeks. Transport and Main Roads is 
nearing completion of early works to relocate public utility services 
such as water, power and telecommunications infrastructure. Once 
these works are finalised, major construction can begin. 

UPDATE

We all need to work 
together to prevent the 
spread of coronavirus. 
The Australian Government 
has launched a voluntary app, 
COVIDSafe, to help health officials 
notify people who may have been 
exposed to coronavirus. 

The more people who download 
this important public health app, 
the safer they and their family  
will be, the safer our community 
will be, and the sooner we can 
get back to business and back to 
enjoying life.
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The Morrison Government is keeping Australians in jobs and 
businesses in business with the extension of JobKeeper.

This extension will provide further support to significantly 
impacted businesses so more Australians can retain their 
jobs and continue to earn an income. 

As part of our plan to keep businesses in business and 
Australians in jobs, the JobKeeper payment has provided 
cash flow support to more than 900,000 businesses and 
income support to around 3.5 million workers to date.

The Morrison Government has provided an unprecedented 
level of economic support totalling $314 billion to cushion the 
blow for Australians during COVID-19.

THE MORRISON GOVERNMENT

EXTENDING JOBKEEPER

GO LOCAL FIRST 
Local business is the soul of our community 
and I’m proud to support the Go Local First 
campaign. Small businesses create jobs, donate 
to local charities, and support local sporting 
clubs. Supporting small businesses through the 
current crisis and beyond is vital to help deal with 
the economic challenges facing the country. 

I recently presented several stunning WWII 
Commemorative Medallions to our local RSLs 
to be displayed in public view. The medallions 
were created by the Department of Veterans’ 
Affairs to acknowledge the 75th anniversary 

of the end of WWII and 
have been made available 
to every living WWII 
veteran across the country. 
Applications can be made  
at dva.gov.au or calling  
02 6191 8217. 
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